
Faculty experts to advise on global drive for girls' 

education 

This article was published on the Faculty of Education News page on Wednesday 3 

October 2018. 

Experts from the Faculty of Education are to provide 

evidence to inform the Platform for Girls' Education, a new 

high-level international group aiming to secure quality 

education for all girls worldwide. 

 

The group of 12 influential global figures, co-chaired by 

British Foreign Secretary Jeremy Hunt and Kenyan Cabinet 

Secretary for Education Amina Mohamed, will promote the 

goal of 12 years of quality education and learning for every girl. 

 

The campaign will continue throughout the UK’s 2018-2020 term as Commonwealth Chair-

in-Office, and will focus primarily on the needs of developing countries where marginalised 

girls are most likely to be missing out on a quality education. 

 

Researchers from the REAL Centre at the Faculty, which pioneers research into overcoming 

barriers to education, have been chosen to provide reports presenting evidence on the 

constraints to girls’ education, and on what works to tackle these constraints. The focus will 

be on on Commonwealth countries, which are home to around half the children out of school 

globally. 

 

Following the announcement of the campaign by Prime Minister Theresa May at the UN 

General Assembly, the first meeting of the new Platform took place in New York last week. 

The initiative will seek to galvanise political will to deliver on commitments to girls’ 

education made at the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting (CHOGM) 2018. 

 

Using evidence from the REAL team and elsewhere, it will highlight examples of best 

practice to showcase success in girls’ education in order to promote further commitments and 

action in the run-up to the next CHOGM meeting in Rwanda in 2020. The REAL Centre will 

produce a report ahead of CHOGM 2020 setting out progress achieved and further action 

required to meet relevant commitments under the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

Professor Pauline Rose, Director of the REAL Centre, said: “It is exciting to see the global 

momentum around girls’ education, with the Platform represented by influential advocates of 

education including Julia Gillard, former Prime Minister of Australia and current Chair of the 

Global Partnership for Education, as well as key female leaders in Commonwealth countries 
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including the President of Trinidad and Tobago, Paula-Mae Weekes, and Ministers of 

Foreign Affairs from countries such as Ghana and Rwanda. 

 

We hope our reports will give Platform members the evidence they need to translate their 

strong political commitment into real change for the most marginalised girls who are 

currently being denied a good quality education.” 

 

•    Find a full list of members of the Platform and their biographies here. 
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